
Prairie public broadcasting plays a huge role in public life in North Dakota. Especially in educating the public 
about various important issues regarding history, politics, current affairs, the environment, etc. Many people 
who cannot afford programming of the type that Prairie public broadcasting provides, any other way, benefit 
from theirprogramming. They are a public service and therefore should be supported by the state of North 
Dakota, in part. I am against eliminating the support by the state of North Dakota of publicly funding Prairie 
public broadcasting. Please continue to support them. 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YBGEt1qfUOKbPv2GVZI24csvURNZld-rAPBYCLFePsA/edit 


